## FPPC Annual Report for Academic Year 2001-02

The FPPC met sixteen times in the course of academic year 2001-02. The general format of these meetings consisted of presentations of information, sometimes by invited guests, and then discussions. In a few cases it was decided to communicate a sense of the committee. No votes were taken. The issues considered included the following areas.

The Strategic Plan: FPPC's role in the plan was an issue of primary concern. Possible uses of the \$420,000 designated for plan expenses, costs and revenue sources for

Janis Petroski Bob Shorb

FPPC Membership 2002-03
Jim Kennelly, Chair
Dan Hurwitz
Mehmet Odekon
Denise Smith
Karl Broekhuizen
Mike Hall (ex-officio)
Chuck Joseph
Marissa Aquila '03
Second Student TBA
Bob Shorb
Support Staff Rep TBA